
16 April 2022  
 
 
Dear Bernard OsherFoundation,  
 
​ I am delighted to be a recipient of the Osher Initiative for California Community College 
Students Scholarship! I wish to show my gratitude through this letter, and I thank you for your 
support and opportunity to continue my education.  
 
​ It is wonderful to notice your foundation doing spectacular acts of kindness for California 
community college students, and due to your support, I am able to take the next step in my 
journey of becoming a Radiologist Doctor.  
 
​ It will be an honor to be able to thank you once again, in person at the Award Ceremony. 
I am currently in the process of obtaining my Biology Associate's Degree, then will foresee 
myself at the University of California, Santa Cruz. With that being said, I am exceedingly 
grateful for this scholarship and to be a part of such a huge image. Investing in students’ futures 
reflects the drive that you have for them to succeed and continue their journey.  
 
 
Yours Sincerely,  
Makaila Hilburn  


